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Cougars!  Believe It! Achieve It! 
The fall season is often associated with harvest time.  We are excited about our har-
vest this season.  Parents and school employees have been working with students and 
planting seeds of good citizenship, responsibility, fairness, caring, trustworthiness, and 

respect in our children at John A. Crookshank.   

 We enjoyed seeing many of our 3rd-5th grade parents and students who came out on Tues-
day, September 26th for our Curriculum Night/Annual Title I Meeting.  We look forward to see-
ing you at our Pk-2nd Grade Curriculum Night/Annual Title I Meeting on Tuesday, October 3rd 
from 6-7 p.m. 

 September has been a month of celebrations.  On September 22nd, we recognized our stu-
dents in grades K-5 at our Summer Reading Olympics Award Ceremony.  On September 28th, 
we recognized our students in grades PK-5 at our Character Counts! Celebration for the char-
acter trait of “Fairness.”  We love having our students’ families be a part of our celebrations. 
If you or another family member would like to attend a daytime event on campus, please 
make sure you have been cleared through the SJCSD.  If you have not been cleared, unfortu-
nately, you will not be able to attend.  For more information, please contact, Ms. Elaine Carson 
at 547-7840.   

 

If you and your family are in need of assistance due to Hurricane Irma, please contact our 
School Counselor, Ms. Bailey Benoit at 547-7852 or Bailey.Benoit@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

Parent Drop Off/Pick Up 
We know you value your child’s education 
as much as we do.  We want all of our stu-
dents to have a fresh start in the mornings 
but we need your help.  Please make sure 
your child is in their homeroom by 8:30 a.m. 
each day.   

We also ask for your assistance in making 
sure your child has been picked up by 3:15 
p.m. (2:15 p.m. on Early Release Wednes-
days).   

Curriculum Nights/Annual Title 
I Meetings 

Due to Hurricane Irma, we have modified 
our Curriculum Nights/Annual Title I Meet-
ings (Open House Event).  Our new dates 
are: 

September 26th @ 6 p.m. Grades 3-5 

October 3rd @ 6 p.m. Grades PK-2 

 

 

PTO 

The next PTO meeting will be Monday, 
October 9th@ 6:30 p.m. 

Spirit Nights:  Chik-Fil-A on Thursday, Oc-
tober 5th 5:30-8:30 p.m. 

  Zaxby’s on Tuesday, October 24th 5-8 
p.m. 

Fall Festival @ Crookshank Elementary on 
Friday, October 27th   

Report Cards 
The first quarter ends on Friday, October 
13, 2017.  Report cards were originally 
scheduled for release on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 24, 2017.   Due to Hurricane Irma, we 
will be postponing the release to Tuesday, 
October 31, 2017.  
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We need you! Consider Membership on the 2017-18 School Advisory Council  

Crookshank’s School Advisory Council is a team of school parents, 
teachers and staff members, community partners and administra-
tors who meet monthly to discuss school improvement initiatives. 
The SAC Team membership must be representative of the ethnic, ra-
cial, and economic community served by our school and 51 percent 
of School Advisory Council must be school parents. We are looking 
for parents who willing to participate on this year’s School Advisory 
Council. I ask you to please consider this important work and com-
municate your interest to Fannethia Vitolo, SAC Chair at Fanneth-
ia.Vitolo@stjohns.k12.fl.us   All parents and guardians are invited to 
attend the monthly School Advisory Council meetings, which will be 
held in the school Media Center. Please plan to attend the next 
School Advisory Council at 4 p.m. on September 21st in the Media 
Center. We welcome your ideas and active involvement. 

 

St. Johns County School District Accreditation Review 

It’s once again time for our school district’s accreditation review.  Accredita-
tion surveys and inventories are open and the end survey date has been ex-
tended and will be available through October 13th.  Parents of students in 
grades PK-2 have an opportunity to take the survey on October 3rd at the 
Curriculum Night/Annual Title I Meeting.    Parents can also take the survey 
when their child is being picked up from Extended Day. 

Students: Grades 3-5 students should complete one survey and one inventory. 
Grades K-2 students do not participate in surveys and inventories at all. It is 
important that 3-5 grade students take the ES survey and the ES inventory.   

3-5 Student Inventory:   http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/
action/28722/16873 

3-5 Student Survey:    http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/
action/28721/16873 

Parents: Parents complete one survey: 

Parent Survey:  http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/
action/28637/16873 
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John A. Crookshank Elementary is an AVID school.  AVID’s mission and vision to pro-
vide a comprehensive model of success for all students, from elementary through 

higher education.  

Ways to help your student at home: 

Showing Interest in His/Her Progress 
Talk to your student about school. 

Be aware of your student's classes and his/her performance in each. Praise your student's 

strengths, and help him/her find ways to improve in areas of weakness. 

Ask to look at your student's binder. 

Review your student's tutorial request forms to see what kinds of questions he/she is asking in 

class. 

Find out who your student's friends are. 

Be enthusiastic and supportive. Your student's participation in AVID will keep him/her motivated 

and excited at out reaching the goal of attending a four-year college or university. 

Encouraging Good Study Habits  
Provide a quiet place free of noise and distractions where your student can study and do his/her 

homework. 

Show that you care by asking your student what topic(s) he/she is studying in a particular class. 

Be positive and give praise when your student takes notes. 

Be an audience for your student-listen as he/she recites or shares what he/she is reading. 

Ask questions to help your student clarify or think more deeply about what he/she is reading. 

Volunteer to help your student prepare for tests by asking 
the questions he/she has written from lecture or textbook 
notes. 

As an AVID strong school, we want to celebrate the 

various colleges and Universities that are represented at 
CES.  Be sure to wear your favorite college  t-shirt each 
Wednesday and help us focus on continuing education for 

our CES cougars!  
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September 
Character  
Fairness 

 Play by the rules.  

Take turns and share.  

Be open-minded; listen to others.  

Don't take advantage of others.  

Don't blame others carelessly. 

Sohpia Riggs 

Ms. Cribbs 

Pre-K 

Trace Taylor 

Ms. Wheaton 

Pre-K 

Giovanni Rodriguez 

Ms. Noftel 

Kindergarten 

Brayden Hayes 

Ms. McQuaig 

Kindergarten 

Jaden Dietz 

Ms. Smolek 

Kindergarten 

Benjamin Winchester 

Ms. Lloyd 

1st Grade 

Elliana Warring 

Ms. Daniels 

1st Grade 

Alexis Register 

Ms. Fortus 

1st Grade 

Storm Berry 

Ms. Crumb 

Pre-K 

Ja’Kaylin Whitty 

Ms. Mason 

Pre-K  

Fiona Sanzone 

Ms. Pereira 

Kindergarten  

Ella Brink 

Ms. Smith 

Kindergarten 

Damien Brookins 

Ms. Werner 

Kindergarten  

Morgan Kaiser 

Ms. Wolfe 

Kindergarten  

Brooklyn Miller 

Ms. Evans 

1st Grade  

Abigail Mariotti 

Ms. Elder 

1st Grade  

Olivia Goll 

Ms. Jones 

1st Grade 

Kathy Baxter 

Ms. Angelo 

1st Grade 

 Zandi Bedford 

Mr. Mattheisen 

2nd Grade 

Drew Simpson 

Ms. Cantrell 

2nd Grade 

 Anna Lynn 

Ms. Robinson 

2nd Grade 

Alena Lusk 

Ms. Courter 

3rd Grade 

Branden Vaughn 

Ms. Schreiner 

3rd Grade 

 Thomas Schmedes 

Ms. Preysz 

3rd Grade 

Sadie Ullman 

Ms. Vitolo 

3rd Grade 

Reid Payne 

Ms. Cacchio 

4th Grade 

Ella Black 

Ms. Brown 

4th Grade 

August Lassiter 

Ms. Lindsey 

4th Grade 

Evan Harris 

Ms. Gibson 

5th Grade 

Sadie Van Rysdam 

Mr. Whitaker 

5th Grade 

Brooke Birkett 

Ms. Dunn 

5th Grade 

  

Olivia Trouile 

Ms. Neilson 

1st Grade  

Eilish Doyle 

Ms. Ahr 

2nd Grade 

Jamie Smith 

Ms. Hoessler 

2nd Grade  

Brandon Ward 

Ms. Richardson 

2nd Grade 

Elizabeth O’Shell 

Mr. Velsor 

2nd Grade  

Kohie Balzer 

Ms. Keating 

3rd Grade  

Nazerra Blazer 

Ms. Matthiesen 

3rd Grade 

 Sarah O’Shell 

Ms. Simcoe 

3rd Grade 

Taylor Pelchat 

Mr. Kennedy 

4th Grade 

Julia Hansen 

Ms. Fernandez 

4th Grade 

Brooklyn Badger 

Ms. Allen 

4th Grade 

Amarion Roberson 

Ms. Hobbs 

5th Grade  

Arianna Bennett 

Mr. Miller 

5th Grade 

Merrick Beamish 

Ms. Brower 

5th Grade 

  

  

LAST MONTH’S CHARACTER COUNTS WINNERS 

Date Student Winner Teacher 
8/18/2017 Archer Debarros Evans 

 Heaven Ferguson Cacchio 
 Caidyn Rice Schreiner 
   

8/25/2017 Marquis Kelley  Lindsey 
 Ella Black Evans 
 Lucia Dorego Brown 
   

9/1/2017 Maegan Blais Wolfe 
 Lily Luke Fernandez 
 Palmer Scarpilli Fernandez 
 Lindsey Loadholtz Fernandez 
 Jakob Wise Crumb 
 Tami Gooch Gibson 
 Jason Ullman Dunn 
   

9/22/2017 Gibson Sigmon Lindsey 
 Takiah Willis Preysz 
 Chase Smallwood Fortus 
 Raheem Lawrence Angelo 

Cougar Coupon 
Winners 
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Our first pick up of Boxtops 
from classrooms will be on  

Friday Oct. 13th. Please have 
your child start bringing them in 
if you haven't done so yet. Each 
classroom has a manila enve-

lope in their classroom for 
these. Thank You! 


